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Date:  Oosterwolde, 16th. February 2021          

Concerning:  Invitation 

 

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

 

We are pleased to announce that the Dutch New Forest Pony Stallion Show and Selection of 

the new stallions will this year be organized on Saturday the 20 th. February. 

 

Due to Covid-19 the show of 2021 will be held without any public. 

  

We’ll have a livestream available, so you don’t need to miss anything of the show!  

 

So: “Be Our Guest!!” at the    Livestream  !!!! 
 

As published by the Interim Board, the CHK program has due to Covid19 been slimmed down. 

The group of the new stallions to be selected will take up most of the day.  

In addition to the new stallions to be inspected; those stallions who have completed the 

performance test in 2020 can be presented. From the group stallions whose report of the 

progeny by the results of the linear score has been completed are also invited. So that the 

owners are given the opportunity to present their stallion to the jury so that priming can take 

place. 

And also in addition, the stallions that have obtained a predicate are given the opportunity to 

show their stallion. 

 

There are 27 candidates for the new year 2021. At the end of the day the newly 

chosen selected candidates will be announced!! 

 

For further additions follow our website www.newforestpony.nl ! 

 

 

On behalf of the Interim board of the 

Nederlands New Forest Pony Stamboek, 

 

Wietske Lantinga, studbook secretary. 
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